
May 19, 2019

Amanda Jernigan
1440 Schubert Road

Bethel, PA 19507

Dear Seeking Shalom Acres

We wanted to write and thank you for letting us adopt two of your precious puppies, Chip 
and Charlie. It was a pleasure meeting you and doing business with you. 

The puppies are doing well, and obviously had a great start to a healthy life at your home. 
We have a small farm with goats and chickens and, occasionally, cows. The puppies were 
well-adjusted to farm life as soon as we got home with them. They are always busy 
‘protecting’ the animals and us. It is easy to see that they were raised around children, as 
they readily took to our grandchildren, and love to be petted and adored!

Again, we really appreciate the opportunity to take over the responsibility of these two 
sweethearts. You have done an excellent job with them, and we are grateful. Thank you!

Sincerely,
Scott and Amanda Jernigan
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